May Board Meeting – May 4, 2020

Attending: Ed Cubanski, Corbin Olsen, Kemp Bundy, Tina Lindheimer, Jason Tenner, Kyle Quinn, Dawn McCarthy, Adele DeCrescenco, Sean Sheeran, Alex Ballesteros, and Wendy Blatchford

1. Approval of April Board Minutes…Tina motions to approve, Corbin seconds.
2. Member business…No new business
3. Treasurer’s Report…Susan is unavailable tonight so this will be updated later. There are still $15K in uncollected registration fees at this point. 
4. Registrar’s Report…No new registrations. CDYSL has joined with GotSoccer so that registrations will now go thru them thru the next 3 years. Dawn would like to have parents input their work locations so that we can tap into gift matching with corporations. Tina isn’t sure how this will work with GotSoccer but will investigate.
5. Scheduling…Nothing new at this point.
6. DOC…They are discussing moving to single age for some years if the numbers are there, and mainly for the younger ages. They are also discussing a reengagement plan which involves stepping up our TT, practices, etc to compensate for time lost and would last over the summer. We are waiting for direction from CDYSL about tryouts. We are monitoring what other clubs are doing during this time. Videos continue to be submitted and some teams are doing team Zoom meetings.
7. Fundraising and Sponsorship…No issues to report for Sponsorship at this time.
8. Manager Update….Nothing new to report.
9. May Day Update…Belmonte & Sons has guaranteed our rate for next year so we are leaving our deposit with them. We would like to have the Board approve dates for May Day 2021…we are looking at April 30 – May 2nd. Tina motions to approve the dates, Sean seconds, all in favor. 
10. Social Media…No new posts at this time.
11. Long Term Indoor Facilities…We need to maximize Charbs use next year, particularly on Saturday and Sunday. 
12. 2020-2021 DOC duties…The duties for next year are almost 100% settled. Adam will be the younger teams’ (U8-10) DOC and Jason the older teams’ (U12-16) DOC, with Adam also taking the boys U19 team and Jason taking the girls U19 team. Sean motions to approve Jason as the older DOC, Corbin seconds, all in favor. 
13. Rec….Kyle is having trouble getting in touch with Gavin Park. We are waiting to see whether there will be a rec program or not.
14. Spring Soccer 2020….CDYSL rescheduled their meeting from April 30th to May 7th . EDP has announced three possible start dates: May 15th, June 1st and June 15th….and the season would run 6 weeks. But again they are waiting for guidance from US Soccer about which start date will work.
15. Possible credit to players for spring cancellation…Our fee is based on an annual year and is amoritized by cost incurred by month, with the bulk of the costs occurring during the winter months.  There are 18 Spring only players and their registration fees range from $350 - $675…$10,925 total. But we need to wait until we hear from CDYSL before any refunds can be issued. Corbin feels we need to communicate with the club more about what is going on with the Spring season and COVID, maybe adding a section to the website. 
16. Website…We need to update the Board meeting minutes on the website.
17. Federal PPE Funds…There is a possibility of getting a grant to help cover coaching salaries. Ed is checking into this. 
18. Budget…Coaches are currently operating at 50% pay. We have 7 coaches that are waiving their salaries during this time and there is one more pay period. Again, we have $15K in uncollected registration fees. This will remain as a topic to discuss until decisions are made by CDYSL, EDP, Gavin Park, etc. Kyle & DOC’s need to take a look at rental space and attempt to minimize our costs for this next year, making use of the rec center for the younger groups. For teams playing Fall soccer with CDYSL, this fee needs to be included in the registration cost. 
19. Daniels Rd…Ed has reached out to Peter about using Daniels Rd. Mowing was halted and Porta Potty was removed…if we decide to use Daniels, then these will need to be reinstated.
20. Treasurer…Corbin has volunteered to take over. Ed likes the idea of having a subcommittee to help out.
21. Toga TV and Juggling Ladder…the video competitions have been well received and we have had many submissions.  These competitions are ongoing.
22. Next Meeting…Monday May 11th 
23. Wendy motions to adjourn, Corbin seconds.
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